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The Part Time Faculty Committee met on Monday, May 2 on Microsoft Teams. 

Chair’s Report: Chairman Roy Fuller updated the committee with items discussed at 

the Executive Committee which was primarily information regarding the Presidential 

search process.  

The Chair also offered updates regarding our election. Four current part time faculty 

senators have terms expiring in 2022. We have solicited via our listserv other 

interested parties and have attracted candidates who are interested in running for 

faculty senate. We are working with Institutional Research who will help develop a 

ballot which we will share with our listserv. Our hope is to have our election completed 

by the end of May. 

Most of this meeting was devoted to a presentation and opportunity for feedback with 

Caroline Boswell and Marie Kendall Brown from the Delphi Center. Beginning with the 

fall semester of 2022, the Delphi Center will pilot a year-long Teaching Onboarding 

Program for new instructors. Details of this program were outlined and the committee 

offered feedback regarding both elements of the program as well as how we might all 

help to get the word out to new instructors. The committee is very supportive of this 

effort and looks forward to seeing the impact of this program. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roy Fuller, chair 


